
PERENNIAL PUBLIC POWER DISTRICT 

CAREER OPPORTUNITY 

 
LINE TECHNICIAN POSITION 

 

Perennial Public Power District, an equal opportunity employer located in York, Nebraska, has an opening 

for a full-time permanent Journeyman or Apprentice Line Technician.  This position will aid and assist the 

Operations Department in the completion of the maintenance, construction, and operation of the overhead 

and underground distribution and transmission lines and substations within the District.  Work will involve 

an “on-call” rotation outside of normal business hours including working nights, weekends, and holidays. 

 

Applicants will have a high school diploma or equivalent.  Graduates with an Associate Degree in Utility 

Line from an accredited technical school are preferred, but other candidates with electrical utility experience 

may be considered.  Applicants must have an excellent driving record and possess, or be able to obtain, a 

valid Nebraska Class A Commercial Driver’s License.  The successful candidate will be required to 

participate in the District’s Apprentice Line Technician education program with the objective of obtaining 

the level of Journeyman Line Technician classification. 

 

After an employment offer has been made, The District will require a physical examination, which will 

include both alcohol and drug testing.  Documentation requirements associated with the D.O.T. drug and 

alcohol-testing program will be complied with. 

 

Perennial Public Power District is a progressive, electric utility industry leader with very competitive wage 

and benefit package.  Qualified applicants should send a letter of application and a current resume with three 

personal and three professional references to: 

 

  Perennial Public Power District 

  Attn: Randy Martin, Manager of Operations 

  P.O. Box 219 

  York, NE 68467 

  800-289-0288 

rmartin@perennialpower.com 

 

Resumes will be accepted until 4:30PM, Friday, March 30, 2018. 


